Objections to Mamm Creek Oil and Gas proposal;

DOI-BLM-CO-G020-2023-0048-EA

TEP Rocky Mountain LLC and Grand River Gathering, LLC West Mamm Creek Pipeline
Project

1-This project should not continue as we are in a process of reducing fossil fuel extraction in order to
stop the impacts of global warming in our communities.

2-Impacts to soils, vegetation and wildlife.
3- Rare plants cannot be avoided with a buffer zone, Will not allow the populations to expand.

4-Traffic should be prohibited from December 1 to April 15 to protect deer and elk winter range and
calving areas near FSR 818.

5-Unstable slopes will cause erosion.

6-The potential to introduced or spread non-native vegetation or weeds.
7- The seeds of native plant species will be destroyed..

8-Protection for the National Historic Preservation Act.

9-Require mitigation before project is begun.
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